

Dear Parent/Carer

RE: Parental access to Edulink.

I hope this letter finds you well. We are delighted to share some exciting news regarding a new digital feature that has been added to Edulink. As we strive to enhance the learning experiences of our students within Bishop Challoner Catholic School, this innovative addition is designed to improve parental communications.

From January 2024, you will be able to access Edulink and view the following three areas:

- 1. Overall school attendance
- 2. Achievement points and achievement type
- 3. Behaviour points and behaviour type

You will receive your personal login details from Edulink via email, please check for this link which will have clear instructions on how to download and access the Edulink Application.

The email from Edulink will have the following title: Bishop Challoner Edulink

Having the ability to view this information will allow you to keep track of your child's attendance, to celebrate your child's success via their achievement points and encourage reflective conversations regarding their behaviour.

We are confident that this new parental engagement feature will contribute to a more enriching and collaborative experience for both you and your child, as we work together to ensure successful outcomes for all.

Thank you for your continued support

Ms J Etienne

Assistant Headteacher

(Behaviour and Parental Engagement)